
 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom may Concern, 

26.06. 2025 

 

Request for Support – Reconstruction of St. Philip’s and James’ Church Building, Aragoda 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

We, together with the parishioners of St. Philip’s and James’ Church, Aragoda, write to humbly seek 

your kind generosity and support toward the reconstruction of our beloved church building. 

Constructed in 1947, the church has long served as a spiritual home and a center of unity, worship, and 

community life for our congregation. 

Today, our church community includes 65 Anglican families, with 48 Sunday school children and 22 

active youth participants who continue to deepen their faith and engage in church activities. Located in 

a rural village that embraces multi-ethnic and multi-religious harmony, our church stands as a symbol 

of unity, hope, and shared values. 

Over the past eight decades, despite routine maintenance and minor repairs, the church building has 

deteriorated significantly. The structure now faces critical issues, including a weakened foundation, 

damaged roofing, and decaying stained-glass windows. Recognizing the urgent need for action, our 

parish has initiated a comprehensive reconstruction project to restore and strengthen the building 

while preserving its historic character. 

Based on a professionally prepared Bill of Quantities (BOQ), the total estimated cost of the 

reconstruction is Rs. 12,114,067.00 (Twelve million, one hundred and fourteen thousand and sixty-

seven rupees). Through collective effort and various fundraising initiatives, our parishioners have 

already raised approximately Rs. 1.5 million. 

We are now reaching out to compassionate and faithful partners such as yourselves to assist us in 

bridging the financial gap. Your generous support will help us ensure that this sacred space remains a 

beacon of faith and service for generations to come. 



For your reference, a copy of the BOQ is attached. Should you require any additional information or 

clarification, we would be more than happy to provide it. 

We sincerely thank you for considering our request, and we pray that God continues to bless you and 

your ministry abundantly. 

Below are our bank details for your reference in case you wish to make a donation. 

Bank Name: Commercial Bank  
Account Name: Church of SS. Philip and James, Udukedeniya, Aragoda 
Account Number: 8020403344 
  

Yours in Christ, 

                                     





       

 

      

   



       

        

     



                    

 

 


















